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26th November 2021 

Dear Parents and carers,  

Please find below our latest news:  
 
IMPORTANT COVID-19 
In response to rising cases we continue to minimise risk in school by adjusting measures that are 
already in place where appropriate.  
 
Please can we remind parents/carers if your child is unwell, please do not to send them into school. 

If your child has any of the following symptoms: new continuous cough, a high temperature, or a 

loss of, or a change in, their normal sense of taste or smell, they must have a PCR test (not a lateral 

flow) before they are able to come into school. It is imperative we all follow these steps to keep 

everyone safe and to ensure we have no further closures within school. 

Children In Need 
Thank you for all of your kind donations for Children in Need.  The school has raised 
£259.96 which has been sent to the charity to support all of the vital work they carry out. 
 

 
Christmas Concerts 

A letter is included with this newsletter with information about our Christmas concerts and 
how to obtain tickets.  The letter can also be viewed on our website.  We are very much 
looking forward to welcoming parents/carers onto the school site to join us during these 

festive celebrations. 
 
Chocolate Raffle 
During the afternoon of the Christmas Jumper Day (15th December), we will be holding a Christmas 
Chocolate Raffle within each class.  Tickets can be bought from their class teacher from the week 
beginning the 6th December for 10p per ticket / 50p per strip.   
 
If you are able to help us with prizes for the chocolate raffle please bring these to the office by Friday 
10th December so that these can be quarantined before the draws. Thank you in advance for your 
support. 
 
Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

This year, Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day will be held in school on 
Wednesday 15th December.  If you would like your child to have a Christmas Lunch on 

this date, please can we ask you to pre order this via the Dolce website as soon as possible. 
 
Reindeer Run 
The ‘Reindeer Run’ will be held on Friday 10th December.  This event is to help raise much needed 
funds to support the crucial work Pontefract Hospice carries out for people in our community. 
 

http://www.halfacres.com/


On the day, every child will be given a pair of antlers to add to the fun of our charity run / walk.  We 
hope that you will support us by donating towards this very worthwhile cause. 
 
We are asking parents/carers/family for cash donations/sponsorship which should be handed in via 
the classroom on the day of the ‘Reindeer Run’. We have been set a challenge to raise 
more than £500, which we hope to achieve with the generosity of yourselves and family 
members. If any families would like a sponsor form, you can obtain one from your 
child’s class teacher.  
 
Attendance 
We are pleased to share the weekly attendance for each class: 

Class % Attendance this Week 

Nursery am 95.65% 

Nursery pm 95.24% 

YRM 90.26% 

YRN 93.94% 

1K 96.28% 

1W 95.83% 

2C 98.26% 

2S 88.76% 

3AB 88.73% 

3M 90.80% 

4Mc 88.29% 

5BW 94.66% 

5R 93.29% 

6O 97.12% 

Whole School 92.84% 

 

We have two classes this week who have achieved our target percentage of 97% - well done!  A 

special CONGRATULATIONS to Class 2C  who have the highest percentage in the school. 

 

Come and join the Team – Lunch Time Supervisor Job Vacancies  

As our pupil numbers are continuing to grow, we are looking to appoint new staff to join our 

ever expanding Half Acres team.  We are currently advertising for Lunchtime Supervisors.  If 

you, or someone you know, may be interested in joining our friendly school and Trust, please see the 

school website (and the advert below) for further information.  We look forward to hearing from 

you. 

 

Twitter  

Please follow our Twitter page on @IPMATHalf_Acres or 

https://twitter.com/IPMATHalf_Acres to see school updates.  We also celebrate our Star of 

the Week and Class Dojo Champion winners on this each week. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss J Rowell 

https://twitter.com/IPMATHalf_Acres


Acting Headteacher 

 

 

 


